February 26, 2026 - #80H/2025/02/03

Whereas, the Health Unit has received one-time funding for the Infection Prevention and Control
Hub (IPAC Hub) for congregate settings since 2020, and

Whereas, the Ministry of Health, issued a transfer payment agreement on November 27, 2024,
outlining program requirements and base and one-time funding for at least the next five years, and

Whereas, this additional funding was not included in the Operation Plan and Financial Budget
Proposal approved by the Board of Health on December 4, 2024.

Therefore Be It Resolved, on the recommendation of the Finance and Property Committee that the
Board of Health for the North Bay Parry Sound District Health Unit approves the IPAC Hub budgets
for 2024-25 and 2025-26 in the amounts of 5479,094 and $498,442, respectively.



